
HLC Fact of the Week: 
“Don’t Forget:  Mark Your Calendars for the HLC Visit!” 

(May 12, 2017) 
 

For faculty and staff on the St. Charles campus, if you haven’t already marked your calendars for the 
November 6-7, 2017 HLC visit, please do so. Everyone should protect those days and make every effort 
to be available for opportunities to meet with the HLC peer review team. 
 
As indicated in the April 28, 2017 HLC Fact of the Week, one or two peer reviewers will visit the Belleville 
campus either before or after the November 6-7 visit to the St. Charles campus.  The exact dates will not 
be known until later.  Until we know more, the best advice for Belleville faculty and staff is to do your 
best to protect the week prior to November 6-7 and the week following November 6-7.       
 
To learn more about accreditation and Lindenwood’s comprehensive evaluation and site visit scheduled 
for November 6-7, 2017, and to see the countdown clock to the visit, go to the HLC page on the 
Lindenwood website here: http://www.lindenwood.edu/about/higher-learning-commission/. 
 
Past HLC Facts of the Week are archived here. 
 
Questions?  Contact David Wilson, Associate VP for Institutional Effectiveness, at 
DWilson@lindenwood.edu or x4737.  
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